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OREGON STATE GRANGE   

643 Union St NE 

Salem OR 97301 

 

06/26/2025 

 

To the Oregon State Legislature   

 

Subject: Opposition to Tolling  on I-205 and HB2025   

 

Dear Members of the Oregon State Legislature, 

 

The Oregon State Grange formally opposes any measure to implement towing on the 

I-205 freeway, including HB2025. Our members have signed petitions and voiced 

their opposition to this action. We want to emphasize that we do not support towing 

on I-205 unless it is presented to the public for a vote within a five-mile radius of the 

proposed to any roads in the state of Oregon . The decision should ultimately lie in 

the hands of the community. 

 

Thank you for considering our position on this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John E. DeHaas   

Lobbyist   

Oregon State Grange   

Lobbyist@orgrange.org 

 


